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ACUTE HOSPITAL SERVICES

EF/pmcp

10 June 2000

S/N S McManus
Childrens Ward
Erne Hospital
ENNISKILLEN

Dear Nurse McManus

I an in receipt of your letter of 23 May 2000, | hope you had an enjoyable period
of annual leave. | called in the Ward on one occasion since your return but you
were on night duty at the time. Dr O’Donohoe had a meeting with the parents but
the most recent information | have is that the final results of the autopsy have not
yet been made available to us. | will keep you briefed if any additional
information becomes available. 3

Yours sincerely

Eugene Fee
DIRECTOR OF ACUTE HOSPITAL SERVICES

EF/Nursingll

LC-SLT

034-031-088 .



